BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS



CITY OF LA CROSSE

400 LA CROSSE ST LA CROSSE, WI 54601 PHONE (608) 789-7599 FAX (608) 789-8322 TIM KABAT, Mayor
RICHARD SWANTZ, Council Member
ROBERT SEAQUIST, Council Member
DALE J HEXOM, Dir. of Public Works
RANDY TURTENWALD, City Engineer
AMY PETERSON, Interim City Planner
TERI LEHRKE, City Clerk - Secretary

June 30, 2015

Mayor and

Common Council Members

Re:

15-0540

Resolution authorizing money received from energy rebate be applied toward the

purchase of a new system for Municipal Service Center.

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Board of Public Works considered the above matter at their meeting on June 29, 2015, and recommended it be APPROVED.

Sincerely, Im Kabat

Tim Kabat President

/tll